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OUR VISION
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Circular No. SIS/157/2024-2025 25™ February 2025
For the students of KG1, KG2 & Grade 1 to 12 :

Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School... ... ...

As we come to the end of the academic year 2024-2025, we would like to thank you for your extended
cooperation and partnership that has helped us complete the year successfully.

Please be reminded once again that all outstanding fees should be cleared before 10™ March 2025, failing
which the Annual Examination result of your ward will be withheld and also the promotion of your ward
to the next class will be withheld. This is in accordance to the directives of Sharjah Private Education
Authority (SPEA).

To ensure the financial stability and the effective functioning of the school and to avoid any inconvenience
caused by the non-payment of the fees, parents are requested to comply with the timely payment of school
fees. Nevertheless if any such untoward situation arise, the parent is responsible for the same and the school
will not be held responsible.

Please note that the cash counters will be open for payment of fees on all the school working days as per
the school time schedule. You can avail the payment facility at the Indian Association Sharjah as per their
working time schedule.

Looking forward to your continued cooperation as always.

With regards,

PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL



